
Hockinson High School Music 
Booster Club 

 
 
 

 
 
  

Dear Music Supporter,  
 
The Hockinson High School Music Boosters request your support to the Hawks Band with your purchase of 
advertising to be featured in our annual concert program to be distributed at our four concert 
performances throughout the year.  The programs include individual pictures of the students, group 
photos of each of our music groups including the Wind Ensemble, Jazz Band and Symphonic Band, and 
advertisements from local music supporters. 
 
As these programs often serve as a family keepsake, we would like to continue with the tradition, but need 
your help! We are selling ad space for the programs at the following rates to offset printing costs, as well as 
support our students!  You can also purchase a special senior tribute ad in any of the sizes below.  
 
Below are the advertising spots available in our 2018/2019 concert program: 
Business Card (3.5” x 2”) $50.00   
Quarter-Page (4” x 4.5”) $100.00   
Half-Page (8.5” x 5.5”) $150.00 
Full-Page (8.5” x 11”) $200.00 
Tribute Ad (make a personal tribute to an individual student) – same prices as above 
 
*All orders/artwork must be received by October 2nd. Logos/artwork will be accepted in .jpg format and 
high-resolution photos only. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of our request.  If you have any questions, please contact Julie Forster 
through email at ​pcjulief@gmail.com​.   Receipts for donations will be provided upon request.  
 
 
 
Julie Forster, VP of Fundraising  
Hockinson High School Music Booster Club 

Hockinson High School Music Booster Club – PO Box 1193 – Brush Prairie, WA – 98606 
Email:  hockinsonmusicboosters@yahoo.com 

The Hockinson High School Music Booster Club is a Washington State non-profit organization which has 
received  tax exempt status from the Internal Revenue Service, and qualifies as a “public charity”, under 

Section 501(c )(3) of the Internal Revenue Code 


